Hello, 
The Master of Public Administration (MPA) program at The Evergreen State College in Olympia, Washington invites you to share our program with students who are interested in graduate-level public administration work. As the new Assistant Director for the program, I would like to introduce myself and share information about our master’s program with you.    

Evergreen’s MPA is a 2-year interdisciplinary program that has three concentrations – Public and Nonprofit Administration, Public Policy, and Tribal Governance. Our courses are team-taught in the evening, so students can keep their full-time careers and attend graduate school. Students are admitted every Fall quarter into a cohort of 45 students from a variety of backgrounds and college majors. The program is made up of a series of comprehensive core classes, as well as electives, internships, independent study projects and a capstone project. Graduates earn a Master of Public Administration and go on to work as research analysts, capital campaign managers, tribal liaisons, human resource consultants, and other fulfilling careers serving the public. Financial aid is available. 
As the only public institution in Washington state’s capital, Evergreen’s location ensures that our students have access to adjunct faculty who are experienced public administration professionals, and state agency and nonprofit internships that lead to future careers.
Please let me know if you would like me to send your department brochures to share this information with students, colleagues, employees, or friends who you think would be a good match for the program. Applications for Fall 2018 opened on October 2 at www.evergreen.edu/mpa. The priority deadline is February 1, 2018. 
If you or any of your students have questions about the program, please do not hesitate to contact me.  My information is below.
Thank you and happy holidays,

Anna 
